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Photographic and Media Consent 

 

To: Parents/Guardians 

 

Occasionally, we may take photographs and/or video recordings of the children at our school for 

educational use and for school events or celebrations. We may include these images as part of 

our school displays and sometimes in our school’s prospectus or in other printed publications 

that we produce. We may also use them on our school website, Facebook page or other social 

media platforms. 

 
In order to comply with the EU General Data Protection Regulations (EU) 2016/697, we are 

updating parents, guardians and students on our expectations and commitment to compliance. 

 
If we use photographs of individual students, we will not use the name of that child in the 

accompanying text or photo caption. If we name a student in the text, we will not use a 

photograph of that child to accompany the article. For example, if a child has won an award and 

the parent would like the name of their child to accompany their picture, we will obtain 

permission from the parent before using the image. 

 
From time to time, our school may be visited by the media who will take photographs or film 

footage, for example of events and celebrations. Students will often be included in these images, 

which may appear in local or national newspapers, websites or on televised news programmes. 

 
To comply with the General Data Protection Regulations (GDPR), we need your permission 

before we can photograph or make any recordings of your child. This has been given 

during the admissions process. 

 

If a parent wishes to change their level of or withdraw consent, they should send an email to 

info@isop-ed.org and the child’s record will be updated accordingly. 

 
 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Kyriakos Kashouli 

Head of School 

The International School of Paphos 

mailto:info@isop-ed.org

